
EEE      STIVALSTIVALSTIVAL
SURVEY FEEDBACK

Thank you to everyone who took part in our recent 
survey about Doughnut Fridays.  We take all your 
feedback very seriously and based on the 
comments received will be making the following 
improvements:

COMING UP... 

Doughnut Friday will be moved to the last 
day of term, whichever day that falls. 

DPSA Committee Meeting 

Eastival 12-3pm

Doughnut & Cookie Friday

DPSA Golf Day 

DPSA Jumble Sale 

Bag2School

School Disco

Summer Bonanza 

Quiz Night 

16/3 

26/3

1/4 

6/5

7/5 

9/5

20/5 

4/7 

TBC   
We will be offering healthy alternative
choices where we can.

Sales will be moved to the bike shed permanently.  
This will avoid queuing outside the school gates 
meaning less pressure on parents to buy.   

Ice cream Friday will return in the summer 
term.

THANK YOU TESCO!  

The DPSA would like to say a huge thank you to 
our wonderful community sponsor at Tesco in 
Heybridge.  Rhiain Oakley has kindly arranged 
for Tesco to donate approx 200 Easter Eggs to 

Eastival!  Thank you Rhiain!   
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How do I get
involved? 

Danbury Park School Association Registered Charity No: 285968

WE NEED YOU! 

As always, these big events 
would not go ahead if it wasn't 
for the generosity of our school 
community, and we're asking 
for your help once again.  

Chocolates & Sweets
We need plenty of chocolates 
and sweets for the Eastival 
tombola. 
 
Donations can be made to the 
school office, or directly to a 
DPSA member if you see one 
lurking around!  

Eastival Helpers
If you can spare an hour and  a 
half and would like to volunteer 
to help run a stall please get in 
touch.  You can also buddy with 
a friend or work together with 
your Year 6 child.  

We need helpers on the 
following stalls (places will be 
allocated on a first come first 
served basis): 
Biscuit Decorating
Face glitter 
Cafes & bar 
Raffles & Tombola

 

Plant decorating
Inflatables
Beat the Keeper
Hunt for the Easter Bunny
Gifts
Lolly Island
Secrets Room
Toys / Books
Teddy Fall
Bunny Pong
Lucky Dip 
 
For more details, please
contact us at
dpsa2020@yahoo.com

DPSA GOLF DAY 

The popular DPSA Charity Golf Day returns on 
Friday 6th May, but this time it will be held at 
Crondon Park.  

If you wish to reserve a place, please contact us 
ASAP as spaces go very fast.  

Further details will follow in the next few weeks. 

DPSA COMMITTEE MEETING

The DPSA have regular meetings and we always 
welcome new members to join. You won't get 
roped into tasks unless you want to so feel free to 
come along and listen over a glass of wine.

The next DPSA Committee Meeting will be held 
 this Wednesday 16th March at 7.30pm at The 
Bell, and meetings usually last a couple of hours. 

Other Ways to Help www.stikins.co.uk name labels - 
use the code 5641 at the 
checkout and we will receive a 
donation.

Stamptastic - use code 
CM34AG  while ordering 
personalised name stamps!  
Follow this link for more info: 
https://bit.ly/STAMPCM34AG

AmazonSmile - Amazon will 
donate 0.5% to the DPSA from 
every eligible purchase so please 
register now at no cost to you.   

Easyfundraising.org.uk - every 
time you purchase at a 
participating retailer online a % 
goes to the school. 

Pre-loved uniform – available
to purchase from the DPSA.

Book Donations – there is a 
donation box at the school office 
for childrens’ books which the 
school may be able to use in 
their library.

Adventure Island Wristbands
buy heavily discounted 
wristband vouchers from 
Danbury Co-op. We raise money 
each time one is sold. 

http://www.stikins.co.uk/
https://bit.ly/STAMPCM34AG

